September 5, 2021

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update:

o And just like that next Thursday September 9t" marks the mid-point of the first
quarter
o Please check your students’ progress and grades in FOCUS — call our school if
you need to set up FOCUS Parental rights
o Please encourage your student to utilize our after school Extended Learning
Program everyday Monday through Thursday from 2 pm to 3 pm in our
Media Center. All content area teachers there to assist with homework, test
preparation and tutoring
e Two lunches continue to go smoothly — your student’s lunch determination is
determined by their 5 or 6™ period class depending on the day
e Students are expected to be in class on time including first block which starts at 7:10
am — we have done a much better job moving traffic in the morning — | promise to
set the alarm back 10 minutes and breeze through before 6:45 am — remember to
pass the guy in the tie waving the red-light saber
o All students should know their schedule at this point — they have 7 minutes to
get to from one class to the next to avoid a one-hour tardy detention. A
missed detention begets a two-hour detention — which if missed turns into
ABS - Alternative Bell Schedule which occurs from 2:30 pm to 5 pm. Bell
Schedule and tardy policy can be found on our website
e Students are expected to follow our Dress for Success plan which is derived from the
Pinellas County School Board dress code found in the student code of conduct We
appreciate your support and cooperation. Dress Code information can be found on
our school’s website
e Please come out and support your Royal athletic Fall programs — we have Cross
Country, Swimming, Volleyball and Football seasons taking place right now.
Schedules can be found on our school’s website
e SAC Meeting will be held Tuesday September 14 at 2 pm in our Student Center
o PTSA will be holding a Car Wash fund raiser on Saturday September 18" from 10 am
to 2 pm in the parking lot outside our auditorium
« Finally, we have done an outstanding job thus far — I'm giving everyone off Monday -
we will return to school on Tuesday September 7 — odd day - 1,3,5,7

Enjoy your Labor Day weekend surrounded by good friends and family in good health
and high spirits!



